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We have had a wonderful and busy week since returning from winter break and the snow break. Our 
community is bustling; many students are testing out of language, math, and geometry work plans and 
transitioning into new work, which is followed by several new lessons. 


We have also begun preparing for our upcoming research presentation on the Mayans, Incas, and Aztecs. The 
Upper Elementary Classroom will present their Ancient Civilizations research to you and their MSOR 
classmates on February 7th. 


This week, in addition to our regular lessons, we initiated an intensive focus on our small-group research 
project. The students actively engaged in reading and note-taking about the rich history of the Maya, Inca, 
and Aztec civilizations. They divided themselves into three groups, each studying the fundamental needs of 
these cultures. Within each civilization, they focused on the region's geography, cultural activities, everyday 
life, and political and economic systems. 


At the end of the week, after completing their initial research, we will provide them with a guide to help 
further the research process by seeking answers to specific questions about each of the three cultures.


This project exemplifies collaborative work at its best. Each group of seven students meets daily to plan their 
course of action. Some groups have chosen to research each category together, one at a time, while other 
groups have assigned a category to each student, allowing everyone to explore their designated area. 
Throughout this reading and note-taking process, students learn how to record their sources effectively. 


After note-taking, next week, each group will collaboratively write a paper, with each member contributing. 
They will also prepare a slide presentation and create three-dimensional models of temples from the Maya, 
Inca, and Aztec civilizations. In addition, they will work with clay to make replicas of ancient pottery and 
clothing, as well as draw, paint, and recreate art from these incredible cultures for their presentation. 


We look forward to seeing you on International Day when this meaningful work comes together.


If you have items at home that might be from the Yucatan, Mexico, Central America or Peru  please consider 
lending them to us for our presentation. We would also love to have parent volunteers help us, and we look 
forward to seeing you in the classroom. Soon, we will need your assistance with food for our celebration 
lunch. Thank you for supporting us through this rich Montessori School of Rome tradition.
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